

January 17th, 2018

H.E António Guterres Secretary General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that be'ah, an Environmental Services Holding Company, headquartered in Oman, supports the Ten Principles of the United Nations of Global Compact (UNGC) with respect to human rights, labour, environment, and anti-corruption.

With this commitment, we indicate our intent to implement those principles and operate in a socially and environmentally responsible manner that advances the UNGC broader development goals. We will undertake to make a clear statement to both internal and external stakeholders of this commitment as well as the general public.

We realize that the participation in the UN Global Compact requires the annual submission of Communication of Progress (COP) that represents the company's efforts and progression towards implementing the ten principles. We at be'ah believe that bussiness practices stand on accountability, responsibilty, and transparency are fundemental for our ongoing success in a sustainable world. It is for this reason, we are committed, within one year of joining UNGC and annually thereafter, to report on progress, in accordance with the COP Global Compact policy.

Sincerely yours,

Eng. Tariq Al Amri

CÉO, be'ah